
  
 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
Happy New Year to all our 

families- sending best wishes 

for a happy and healthy  

2025! 

 
Class Assembly and Showcase 

Parents/carers are welcome to 

attend their child’s class 

assembly and showcase.  Please 

arrive at school for a 3.05pm 

start. Following the assembly, 

the 'Class Showcase' will take 

place at 3.25pm for 20 

minutes.  This is an opportunity 

to see some of the children's 

learning. The dates for this 

term are: 
Reception Class: 28th March 2025 

Y1/2: 7th February 2025 

Y3/4: 31st January 2025 

Y5/6: 7th March 2025 

 

 
Parents Evening – 13th 

February 2025 
 (Additional meeting for Y1/2 

and Y3/4 on Wednesday 12th 

February 3.30pm-5 pm) 

Please note, that appointments 

are strictly limited to 10 

minutes so as to avoid long 

waiting times.  

Letters will be sent home next 

week.  Please note teachers will 

arrange appointments on the 

designated dates only, umless 

there is exceptional 

circumstances.  

Thank you.  
 

 

 

 
 

Young Voices 

Information regarding the 

upcoming Young Voices Concert 

for those pupils in Y4/5/6 that 

have signed up for this event has 

been sent via Parentpay.  

We are looking forward to this 

event and the children are busy 

practising the songs! 

Please note that the transport 

payment is due by Friday 

17th January 2025.  

 

 
My Happy Mind 

We have just come to the end of 

the first module -  ‘Meet Your 

Brain’ in the MyHappymind 

programme. We have learnt:  

*the different parts of our brain 

and how they help us 

* how to use Happy Breathing to 

help us when we feel sad, 

stressed or worried 

*what happens in our brain when 

we learn something new and how 

we can look after our brain 

 

This half term, we will be learning 

all about how to 'Celebrate' our 

character and who we are. See 

the attached flyer with details on 

how to download the free parent 

app. This app includes a range of 

games, videos and happy 

breathing clips.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Payments 
Dinner payments for this half 

term are due:  

30 days: £78.00 

 
Primary School Admissions: 

September 2025 

Apply online:  
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Application deadlines:   

You must apply for a primary school 

place by 15 January 2025. 

 

 
The next meeting and AGM will 

take place on Wednesday 15th 

January - 3.30pm after school. 

All welcome!  

 

Future events: 

Easter Pottery Painting - a fun 

family event on Friday 28th 

February after school. More 

details to follow soon.  

 

FOB Bingo Save the Date - 

Saturday 8th March at 

Chipping Village Hall. More 

details to follow soon. 
 

 
Star of the Week 

10th January 

Reception: Emily R 

Y1/2: Teddy C 

Y3/4: Theo R 

Y5/6: Rosa B 

 

Headteacher Award: Finn H 

Kindness Award: Bea S 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 

13th January 2025 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools


What’s going on this half term… 

Wednesday 15th January Friends of Brabin’s AGM – 3.30pm  
Tuesday 28th January Kurling Team – separate letter to selected pupils 
Friday 31st January Y3/4 Class Showcase and assembly  -parents welcome at 3.05pm  
Thursday 6th February  Young Voices Event, Manchester 
Friday 7th February NSPCC Number Day – further information to follow 

Y1/2 Class Showcase and assembly 
Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet Day 

Mini Skills event-  separate letter to selected pupils 
Wednesday 12th February Parents Evening for Y1/2 & Y3/4 
Thursday 13th February Whole School Parents Evening 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY:   

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 

Inset Day: Monday 24th February 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 25th February 

 

 

 

 

 


